
From: Sanjari, Melodie (MRO)
To: Enviro, OCD, EMNRD; CFO_Spill, BLM_NM
Subject: [EXT] Marathon Oil Company - Notification of Liner Inspection - FRIZZLE FRY 15 TB FEDERAL COM #001H
Date: Monday, September 21, 2020 3:11:52 PM

Good Afternoon,
 
Please let this email serve as a notice for a liner integrity inspection for incident NRM2025526797 at
the FRIZZLE FRY 15 TB FEDERAL COM #001H this coming Friday (9/25) at approximately 11:00 am.
 
Thank you
 
 
Melodie Sanjari
Environmental Professional
Permian Basin
Mobile: (575) 988-8753
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